Town of Elk Mound

Minutes- Board of Review –May 25, 2017
The Board of Review was called to order on Thursday, May 25, 2017 at 6:00 p.m.by Chairman Elton John Christopherson.  The long notices were posted at Independence State Bank, Elk Mound Post Office, Elk Mound Town Hall and the Town Website and published on May 06, 2017 in the Dunn County News.  Roll call was taken and present were Marvin Michels, Elton John Christopherson, Jeff Klemp, Carolyn Loechler, and Assessor Robert Irwin. 
Elton John Christopherson was elected Chairman after a motion was made by Carolyn Loechler and seconded by Marvin Michels. Unanimous ballot was cast for Elton John Christopherson.   Elton John Christopherson, and Marvin Michels were certified on 3-19-16.

The clerk received the assessment roll from assessor Robert Irwin. 
There were not any open book changes. 
Sales were reviewed by the board. 
Ben Schultz presented his case for his swamp land being reclassified as wet forest.  He did not file and official objection.  Robert Irwin explained to him that he had to change from swamp to wet forest because a full stand of trees are growing on the land. 
Marvin Michels made a motion to adjourn the BOR at 8:00 p.m. and Jeff Klemp seconded the motion.

Respectfully Submitted,

Carolyn Loechler, Clerk

May 27, 2017
